
Rider’s MC 

Meeting Minutes 
January 9th, 2020 

Opening 
The regular meeting of the Rider’s MC was called to order at 7:35 pm on January 9th, 
2020 in New Paris by Jeff Topper. 

Present 
Mont Annis, Chad Lambright, Jeff Topper, Mark Doolin, Seth Terry, David Buzalski, 
Steve Ricketts, Mark Simpriani, Tim Sullivan, Garry Taylor, Harry Coplin.  

Guests: Tanner Miller 

Approval of Minutes 
Meeting minutes from November 14th, 2019 were read by Secretary Mont Annis.  Mark 
Doolin read the treasurer’s report. Dave Baker motioned to approved the minutes and the 
treasurer’s report and Steve Ricketts seconded.  All were in favor. 

Old business 
D14 meeting was attended my members Chad Lambright and Seth Terry.  They reported 
that there will be no combination of the Sprint Enduros with the regular season.  Sprint 
will be its own division.  Members discussed leaving minute 34 open for the memory of 
Steve Vollmar who passed away at the Peace Pipe last year. 

Guest Tanner Miller attended meeting with interest in joining.  He rides an ATV and 
has a boy and a girl 9 + 10.  His father is our neighbor across from the Ligonier 
property. 
Mont Annis motioned to offer probationary membership to Tanner Miller and Garry 
Taylor seconded.  All were in favor. 

New Business 
Work points for 2019 were considered a wash since there was no Enduro.  A work day is 
scheduled for January 25th, 2020 at the Ligonier property.  Banquet date tentatively set 
February 29th, 2020.  Need to call Sherry Miller at (574) 831-4960 to see if pavilion is 
available.  Menu items for banquet were decided by those in attendance: Chicken, pulled 
pork, Mark Doolin to handle beverages.  Steve to pick up from Martins in Nappanee.  
Other to bring dishes to pass. 

Adjournment 
Mont Annis motioned to adjourn meeting, Chad Lambright seconded.  Meeting was 
adjourned at 8:39. Next Meeting February 13th, 2020. 
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